
[insert city letterhead] 

August 29, 2022 
 
 
Multifamily Finance Super NOFA 
California Department of Housing and Community Development 
2020 West El Camino Avenue, Suite 500 
Sacramento, CA 95833 
 
RE:  Letter of Support for North Housing PSH II 

A 46-unit Permanent Supportive Housing Development 
 
Dear Mr. Velasquez: 
 
On behalf of the City Council of the City of Alameda, I am writing in support of Island 
City Development’s funding application for the above-referenced project under the 2022 
California Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) Multifamily 
Finance Super Notice of Funding Availability (Super NOFA). 
 
The proposed development is consistent with prior approvals from the City of Alameda 
and would help contribute to meeting the city’s RHNA goals. We strongly support the 
proposed development in the City of Alameda.  
 
Please let me know if I can be of further assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
[Name of City Manager] 
City Manager 
City of Alameda 
  



[insert city letterhead] 

August 29, 2022 
 
 
Multifamily Finance Super NOFA 
California Department of Housing and Community Development 
2020 West El Camino Avenue, Suite 500 
Sacramento, CA 95833 
 
RE:  Letter of Support for North Housing Senior Apartments 

A 64-unit Senior Housing Development 
 
Dear Mr. Velasquez: 
 
On behalf of the City Council of the City of Alameda, I am writing in support of Island 
City Development’s funding application for the above-refenced project under the 2022 
California Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) Multifamily 
Finance Super Notice of Funding Availability (Super NOFA). 
 
The proposed development is consistent with prior approvals from the City of Alameda 
and would help contribute to meeting the city’s RHNA goals. We strongly support the 
proposed development in the City of Alameda.  
 
Please let me know if I can be of further assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
[Name of City Manager] 
City Manager 
City of Alameda 
 


